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kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 1:42 PM
To: 'Kelley Weed'
Subject: FW: 5272 MENTETH DRIVE - UPDATED GRADING PLAN
Attachments: SITE PLAN 21 SHEET 2 OF 5  PROP.pdf; SITE PLAN 21 SHEET 1 OF 5 EXIST.pdf

Hi Kelley- Can you please save these and also include the e-mail below? Thanks! 
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner 
Town of Canandaigua 
5440 Route 5 and 20 West 
Canandaigua, New York 14424 
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241 
 

From: Scott A. Harter, P.E. (proengineer1@prodigy.net) <proengineer1@prodigy.net>  
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 7:55 AM 
To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Cc: Betsy D. Brugg <bbrugg@woodsoviatt.com>; Andrew Murphy <amurphy@rpkla.com>; Kevin Olvany 
<klo@canandaiguanewyork.gov> 
Subject: 5272 MENTETH DRIVE - UPDATED GRADING PLAN 
 
Shawn: 
 
Attached please find a pdf of the updated site/grading plan (sheet 2) and existing conditions (sheet 1). 
 
These sheets were updated with the ZBA's comments in mind. 
 
Since that meeting, I contacted Kevin Olvany and we spoke by phone regarding the location and 
orientation 
(rotation) of the proposed residence. The discussion revealed that the originally proposed house 
location versus 
an altered or rotated condition, now with the associated grading can serve to preserve the creek 
overflow route  
and direct it away from the adjoining structures to the east. 
 
I sent a copy of the plan to Kevin for his re-review and confirmation with any further comments. 
 
The updated landscaping plan will be sent out today to you today as well. 
 
Please advise if you need paper copies. 
 
Also, please advise if there is a time possibly next week when I could view the Tichenor Point file and 
the former Riser (5265 Menteth Drive) file. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Scott 
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Scott A. Harter, P.E.   
Professional Engineering Group   
7171 Victor-Pittsford Road   
Victor, New York 14564   
Phone: (585) 924-1860   
Fax: Scan to email below   
Email: Proengineer1@prodigy.net   
Website: www.proengineeringgroup.com   
 


